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Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission

Independent Community Police Oversight Commission Complaint
(Insert Date)

The Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission has received and reviewed your complaint. The complainant review process for Complainant (XX-XXX) is completed. Please review the attached ICPOC Complainant Summary and Finding Letter. The letter outlines the final decision and conclusion for Complainant (XX-XXX).
If you have any questions or concern about the final decision and conclusion for Complainant (XX-XXX), you may contact the Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission through email icpoc@a2gov.org or by phone (734)-794-6291. The Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission City Staff Liaison can also be contacted by phone or email to try and answer any questions or concerns about the completed complaint review process.
If you wish to speak to the Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission regarding the final ICPOC Complainant Summary and Finding Letter for Complainant (XX-XXX), you may attend any of the upcoming Commission meeting. During the meeting you can address any concerns or issues that you have with the final decision and conclusion of the completed review process for your Complainant.
Please contact the Commissions City Staff Liaison Kennedi Blair Cummings by email KCummings@a2gov.org, if you wish to speak to the Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission at an upcoming Commission meeting. Note: All meeting appearance requests made with less than two business days' notice may not be scheduled until the following Commission meeting. 
To find out more about the Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission click this link,. To view the Commissions upcoming meeting calendar click this link. 

Best,
Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission

Ann Arbor Independent Community Police Oversight Commission
Guy C. Larcom City Hall, 301 E. Huron Street, 2nd Floor
Ann Arbor MI 48104

image1.PNG




